
 
  

Office of the President 
 
 

 

 

December 4, 2018 

 
Daemen College 
Staff and Faculty 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are having a productive and enjoyable semester and are looking forward to a well-deserved holiday 

break. I am writing with an update.   
 
As you know, Jim Bachraty, who served Daemen faithfully for 30 years, passed away in September from a rare form 

of cancer. He was a devoted member of the Daemen community and is greatly missed by all of us.  

 

I am writing to invite you to help honor Jim’s memory and his service to the college at a very special dedication 

ceremony. On Monday, December 10, the brand new media center in DS17 will officially be named the James 

Bachraty Center for Media Arts. This new media center will commemorate Jim’s dedication as an educator and 

solidify his legacy at Daemen. 

 
We hope you will join us for this celebration, more details are forthcoming.  

 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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